
Horizon Utilities Corporation

55 John Street North, Hamilton, ON – Tel: 1-866-458-1236

www.horizonutilites.com Mail to: PO Box 2249 STN LCD 1, Hamilton, ON L8N 3E4

August 16, 2012

Delivered by RESS and Courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Horizon Utilities Corporation - Application to Amend Licensed Service Area
Board File No. EB-2012-0047 – Filing of replacement pages

Horizon Utilities Corporation (“Horizon Utilities”) is a licensed electricity distributor in Ontario and
operates under Licence Number ED-2006-0031. Horizon Utilities serves the cities of Hamilton and St.
Catharines.

Horizon Utilities filed the above-noted application (the “Application”) with the Ontario Energy Board (the
“Board”) on June 15, 2012. Following the receipt of an acknowledgement letter from the Board that the
Application was incomplete, Horizon Utilities filed two letters of response; the first was filed on July 27,
2012 and the second was filed on August 10, 2012.

As noted in Horizon Utilities’ correspondence dated August 10, 2012, Horizon Utilities is filing
replacement pages to the Application. The revisions to the Application are primarily the result of
Horizon Utilities’ very recent receipt of Hydro One Networks Inc.’s Offer to Connect the customer.
Those replacement pages accompany this letter. Revisions to the original Application have been clearly
marked, and hard copies will be delivered to you on coloured paper.

Horizon Utilities notes that in its August 10th letter, it provided a table for section 7.2.1 (c) - the fully
allocated connection costs for supplying the customer. That table should have reflected Horizon
Utilities’ revised Offer to Connect that was included with the July 27, 2012 letter. Instead, the table
references the Offer to Connect that was included in the original June 15, 2012 Application. Horizon
Utilities regrets this oversight and has corrected the table in section 7.2.1 (c) of the attached
replacement pages. Aside from this change, the content in the replacement pages is consistent with the
content of the August 10, 2012 letter to the Board.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require anything further.

Yours truly,

Original signed by Jamie Gribbon for

Indy J. Butany-DeSouza
Vice-President, Regulatory Affairs
Horizon Utilities Corporation
Tel: (905)317-4765



Encl.

cc: Yoon Kim, Applications Analyst – Regulatory Affairs, Hydro One Networks Inc.
Andrew Skalski, Hydro One Networks Inc.
Judith Fernandes, Board staff


